

INDIRA GANDHI NATIONAL OPEN UNIVERSITY REGIONAL CENTRE TRIVANDRUM (RC Code-40)

Dear Student,

Due to prevalence of CORONA pandemic, it does not seem possible for the B.Sc. students to attend laboratory sessions/practical courses physically. Therefore, it has been decided by the university that the assessment for such laboratory/practical courses should be conducted through written examinations to be held from 22nd September, 2021 onwards.

The practical examination will be conducted only for last/final year or backlog students who are eligible to appear Term-end Examination in June, 2021.

A letter consisting of details of Exam.Centre and courses along with schedule of examinations and guidelines for the students, have already been sent to your address by speed post. In case, you have not received the letter on or before 20th September, 2021, please contact us through rctrivandrum@ignou.ac.in for duplicate copy of the same.

If you have already completed the practical courses in the previous Termend Examination Sessions, please ignore this communication.

Sd/Regional Director(I/c)
IGNOU Regional Centre
Trivandrum